
 

Friday 17th September 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
What a productive week we have had this week! The children have worked hard throughout 
the week and shown what mature learners they can be. 
 
In our maths this week, Oak Class have focused on place value. The children have looked at 
numbers up to ten million and confidently read and written numbers using their 
understanding of what each digit represents. We have also spent time unitising by 
considering how many ten thousands are in 7 digit numbers or hundred thousands for 
example. This was something which we found tricky at first, but after lots of discussion, it is 
starting become a little clearer. 
 
Oak Class are focusing on Wishing Stories in English this half term and have spent time 
learning ‘The King of the Fishes’ this week. As always, we started by created a story map 
and adding actions to help us learn the story by heart. On Wednesday, our focused turned to 
comprehension, which included time to recap the VIPERS and how they can be used to aid 
answering questions about a text. 
 
Reading Plus 
Children all have access to Reading Plus. We do not have as much time in school to access 
this in Year 6 due to a tighter schedule to cover the curriculum, but the expectation remains 
that children will complete 5 lessons a week. Therefore, we kindly ask that they complete 3 
lessons at home a week. This may be in place of reading their book. 
All children should have taken a school reading book home, which is to remain at home until 
it has been completed. At this point, children are to return their book to school and exchange 
it for another book to be read at home. Could all Reading Records please be brought into 
school every Friday so that it can be updated and to see how they are getting on with their 
reading at home. 
 
Dates for the diary: 
Wednesday 20th October – homework due in 
Monday 25th October – Half Term 
 
I hope you have a wonderful weekend, 
Miss Jacklin 
oak@watlington.norfolk.sch.uk  
 
Please see below for information on the St Clements Year 6  
Open Day event. 
 
 

Spellings 
To be tested on Friday 24th 

September: 
advice 
advise 
device 
devise 
licence 
license 
practice 
practise 

prophecy 
prophesy 
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